
TEMECULA PLANNING COMMISSION 

AGENDA REPORT 

 
TO: Planning Commission Chair and members of the Planning Commission 

 
FROM: Luke Watson, Deputy City Manager 

 
DATE: February 7, 2024 

 
SUBJECT: Selection of Chair and Vice Chair for Calendar Year 2024 

 

 

PREPARED BY: Denise Jacobo, Senior Administrative Assistant 

 
RECOMMENDATION: That the Commission select its Chair and Vice Chair for calendar 

year 2024. 

 
BACKGROUND: As the New Year begins, staff recommends that the Planning 

Commission select a Chair and Vice Chair to serve the calendar year 2024. Lanae Turley-Trejo 

served as Chair for 2023, with Bob Hagel serving as Vice Chair. Among other duties, the Chair 

presides over the regular Planning Commission meetings and represents the Commission at 

Council, and the Vice Chair assumes those duties when the Chair is unavailable. 

 
FISCAL IMPACT: None. 


